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Next Meeting – Wednesday, 

March 2, 2022 
 

We will gather again at 1:00 – no food or 

drinks; masks are required!! 

Meeting starts at 1:30 

The speaker for the meeting will be Dr Nora 

Amavisca Reyes. Dr Reyes is the Vice Provost 

of the Mesa Community College (MCC) Red 

Mountain Campus. She earned her Bachelor 

and Master’s degrees in Education at Arizona 

State University. She also earned a Doctorate 

in Education focusing on Curriculum 

Instruction and Bilingual Instruction.  

Dr Reyes started her educational journey as 

a second-grade Bilingual Teacher. She joined 

the faculty of MCC in 1997. She is known for 

her strategic planning and mentoring of both 

staff and students. She has been recognized 

with awards for her dedication and expert 

knowledge including the Ronald McDonald 

House Charities Excellence and the League of 

Latino American Outstanding Latino 

Educator. 

Saturday April 2, 2022 

Celebration of Scholars 
 

Saturday, April 2nd is our end of the year luncheon 

and will be a celebration of our Scholars. 

Doors will open at 10:30 – jewelry will be available. 

Program will start at 11:00 

The luncheon will have a Paris flair with a lunch 

provided by our Chef and macaroons for dessert. At 

out general meeting on March 2nd Judy Shehanian 

will have a sign-up sheet for those interested. 

 If you would like to purchase a copy of ‘Paris is 

Always a Good Idea’ the price is $10, discounted from 

$16. 

If you won’t be at the March meeting please let 

Judy Shehanian know if you will be attending in April 

and if you want a book.   

The Scholars will be receiving a copy of the book 

compliments of Barbara Peters at Poisoned Pen 

Bookstore in Scottsdale. 

The lunch is provided free of charge to you and 

the Scholars.  If you have dietary restrictions, please 

contact Joanna Larson 734-649-3893. 

Thanks to all who have worked so hard on 

our Scholarship Luncheon. 

 "The reason I made women's issues central 

to American foreign policy, was not 

because I was a feminist, but because we 

know that societies are more stable if 

women are politically and economically 

empowered.” 

 Madeline Albright, former Secretary of 

State. 


